
ROAD AWARENESS  
FOR TOTS TO TEENS
Taught in a fun, creative 
and memorable way!

Providing children with road safety education early on 
can instil positive lifelong attitudes and skills helping 
them to become safer road users, whilst also encouraging 
‘active travel’ which has a positive impact on our planet, 
minds and bodies!

RAFT is delivered by Laura Zitver, mum to two  
young children, previous Senior Road Safety  
professional and Primary Teacher BA (Hons), PGCE.

Laura Zitver  T. 07946 222 465  E. info@raftuk.com  www.raftuk.com

 @roadawarenessfortotstoteens

NATIONAL ROAD SAFETY WEEK 14-20 NOVEMBER 2022

PACKAGES AVAILABLE:

• ASSEMBLIES

• POP UPS

• 3 & 6 WEEK COURSES

“Talk to me about 
how I can deliver 
RAFT into your school 
and how it can fit 
into your school day”




